
S.W.A.T. has just completed our 

16th Rolls Royce BR710 engine pro-

ject and is forecasted to complete a 

total of nine additional engine pro-

jects and engine changes by the end 

of March 2023. 

S.W.A.T. began performing Rolls-

Royce BR710 engine maintenance in 

early 2022 when we received our 

FAA Limited Rating Rolls-Royce 

BR700 engines.  Since receipt of this 

rating, we have been performing 

BR710 removals and installations, 

and expect to complete a total of 19. 

S.W.A.T. has assembled one of the 

best engine teams in the world and 

is proud to have met all our custom-

er needs.  We are currently per-

forming engine maintenance and 

installations for OEMs, Operators 

and Engine leasing and sales compa-

nies. 

       Southwest Aerospace Technologies Completes its 16th Engine Project 

S.W.A.T. Continues to Grow 
S.W.A.T. continues to support the exciting new 

ICON A5.  As one of ICON’s approved service 

providers in Central  Texas, S.W.A.T has per-

formed maintenance on and Returned to Service 

a total of 15 aircraft to-date. 
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Key Highlights: 

 

• Rolls-Royce 

BR710 Engine 

Maintenance 

• Rolls-Royce 

BR710 Engine 

Removal and  

Installations 

• S.W.A.T.   

Maintenance is 

growing 

• Let S.W.A.T.  

support your  

Engine Needs 

 

S.W.A.T has added an additional 5,000 

square feet of dedicated engine storage 

facility to its existing 13,000 square foot 

facilities.  S.W.A.T. now has nearly 18,000 

square feet of property to continue to 

expand its FAA, EASA, TCCA approved 

Repair Station and Parts Distribution. 

S.W.A.T. Events 

• NBAA Maintenance       

Conference –

Hartford, CT- May 

2-4 (Attending) 

• EBACE– Geneva, 

Switzerland - May 

23-25 (Attending) 

• NBAA Regional, 

White Plains, NY – 

June 14 (Attending) 

• NBAA-BACE Las 

Vegas, NV - Oct. 

17-19 (Exhibiting) 


